
Dear Sirs/Madam,

I wish to express my support for the Health Insurance (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of
Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013 because :

A) aborting a child for family balancing reasons is abhorrent and should not be supported by
taxpayer funding;

B) Medicare benefits should be for needed health procedures not for eliminating babies because of
their gender or for any personal preferences.

My entire family has discussed this Bill and we are all strongly in support of the Bill. We hope you
will take into account the strong support for this Bill and not allow such abhorrent procedures to
come into practice. More so that taxpayer funding should NEVER be permitted to support such
procedures.

Yours sincerely,
Patrick Koo and the Koo Family




